Jacqueline Beaudry
City Clerk, City of Ann Arbor
100 North Fifth Avenue
City Hall, 2nd Floor
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104

Re: Notice of Public Hearing to Rezone Morey Property – Written Protest

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

I received a notice from your office regarding the rezoning ordinance for the Morey Property. This ordinance would rezone 2.0 acres located at 2012 Pontiac Trail from TWP (Township District) to R1D (Single-Family Dwelling District).

I own the single family home located at 2045 Pontiac Trail. I object to the proposed rezoning described in your notice. This letter is my written protest to the proposed rezoning ordinance.

As a property owner located on Pontiac Trail, I am concerned that the rezoning would: (i) cause traffic interruptions and noise during construction, (ii) cause increase traffic on the street after the construction and (iii) alter a natural landscape.

Please keep me informed of all planning and development proposals for the Morey Property, as well as any meetings of the city clerk regarding such.

Kind regards,

Michael Winiger 2045 Pontiac Trail

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48105

Phone: 773-220-6087

Email: mike winiger@yahoo.com

U70CT 15 P2: 49

いたのである。